The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation

P.O. Box 150, Nespelem, WA 99155 (509) 634-2200
OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN FAX: (509) 634-4116
May 14, 2012

David Danner, Executive Director
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Via Email: records@utc.wa.gov

Subject: Docket No. UT-120590
Dear Mr. Danner:

On behalf of the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation and its wholly owned
limited liability company Colville Confederated Tribes LLC, I write to formally withdraw the
petition for registration and classification as a competitive local exchange carrier in the State of
Washington that was filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission on
April 27,2012.

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Melissa Campobasso, our in-
house legal counsel, at (509) 634-2388 or by email at melissa.campobasso@colvilletribes.com.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
) O Z
Michael O. Finley, Chairman
Colville Business Council

Cc:  Colville Business Council
Jim Ronyak, IT Division Director
Brian Gunn, Legal Counsel, Drinker Biddle & Reath
Melissa Campobasso, Office of the Reservation Attorney
Fronda Woods, UTC Legal Counsel



